
 

 

 

 

 

 

The fourth 
week has been 
absolutely 
superb.  The 
new website 
has gone live! 
The URL is the 
same as the 
old website. 
We encourage 
everyone to go 

and visit the website! There are an abundance of 
new features including a how-to guide to 
start a team, make a website, etc. The 
website includes directs links to the 
calendar and blog. It also includes 
information on past competitions.  

Animation has made a timeline for the 
next two months. They have narrowed down 
all their brainstorm ideas and are excited to 
get working. 

CAD team has started version two of the 
robot. They are working on any of the 

problems of on the robot.  
The Communications team is 

continuously working on all their 
various projects. 

 Fundraising team is now selling FIRST 
light bulbs. These light bulbs are LED. 
LED light bulbs are “green” light bulbs 
with a 25,000-hour life. They come in 
40w and 60w. Contact Elizabeth Sites 
if you have any questions. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Week Four: January 28, 2012 – February 3, 2012 

The Odometer 
A Weekly Team Driven Update 

 

For more information, visit us at www.teamdriven.us 
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Follow us… Countdowns 

 
Follow us on twitter @teamdriven1730 
 
and  
 

Follow us on youtube: teamdriven1730 

Days until the robot is bagged:  

19 days 

Days until the Kansas City Regional:  

 28 days 

Days until the Queen City Regional:  

 58 days 

 

 

 

 

http://www.teamdriven.us/

